
Dear [Team/Stakeholders], 

We are excited to share the latest updates regarding our diversity initiative as we continue our 

commitment to fostering an inclusive workplace. 

Progress Overview 

Since our last update, we have made significant strides in the following areas: 

• Implemented training programs focusing on unconscious bias and inclusive leadership. 

• Increased diversity in our hiring processes, resulting in a [X]% increase in 

underrepresented candidates. 

• Established a Diversity & Inclusion Committee to ensure ongoing accountability and 

advancement. 

Upcoming Initiatives 

Looking ahead, we are planning: 

• A community outreach program to engage with diverse talent pipelines. 

• Quarterly workshops focusing on allyship and cultural competency. 

• The launch of a mentorship program for employees from diverse backgrounds. 

Get Involved 

Your participation is crucial in driving this initiative forward. We invite everyone to share your 

ideas, attend upcoming meetings, and take part in training sessions. Together, we can create a 

more inclusive environment. 

Feedback 

We appreciate your continued support and welcome any feedback you may have. Please feel free 

to reach out via [email/contact information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to diversity and inclusion! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 


